
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

At their regular meeting on Tuesday, May 10, 2022, the members of the 
Macon County Board of Commissioners voted unanimously to recess that 
meeting until Thursday, May 26, 2022 at 6 p.m. in the commission 

boardroom on the third floor of the Macon County Courthouse, 5 West 
Main Street, Franklin, NC. The primary purpose of the meeting will be the 

county manager’s presentation of the recommended budget for Fiscal Year    
2022-23 and for any other business that may come before the board.  
 

 
Mike Decker 

Deputy Clerk to the Board 


